
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: 
 
Request Approval – SafeAir Corporation (Exhaust Removal System replacement for 
Fire Stations 1 and 2 

Submitted By: SANDRA DAVIS – FPFD 

Date Submitted: October 15, 2024 

Work Session Date: October 21, 2024 

Council Meeting Date: October 21, 2024 

Background: 

In January 2022, City Council approved the Forest Park Fire Department to accept an awarded grant 
for the purchase of a Vehicle Exhaust Removal System for 2 of our Fire Stations in the amount of 
$173,871.81 with the City’s match being 10% equaling $17,387.19. The total amount of the system 
was quoted by SafeAir Corporation at $191,259 in 2023. However, upon completion of the work the 
cost increased to a total cost of $202,097. This increased the City's obligation by $10,838.00. 

Once the AFG grant funds are received by the City, we will do a budget amendment in the amount 
of $173,871.81 to be transferred to general funds and paid using budget line item: 100-61-3510-53-
1106. The remaining balance $10,838.00 will also be paid using budget line item 100-61-3510-53-
1106. 

 

Cost: $ $184,709.81 Budgeted for: X Yes  No 

Financial Impact:  100-61-3510-53-1106  

Action Requested from Council: Approval  

 

 

 


